LAND DEVELOPMENT, INC

@%@ PARAMOUNT -

MEMORANDUM
DATE: April 26, 1994
TO: The Downs of Hillcrest Builders ' .
I'ROM: Paramount Land Development & .

The Downs of Hillcrest Architectural Control Committee ;

RE: Architectural Plans for Review

To eliminate confusion in relation to submittal of Architectural
Plans for review, a preliminary set of drawings must be submitted

for review. With this set of preliminary plans, a plot plan
showing all trees to be removed and saved should be included. All
trees shall be noted as being removed or being saved. This

information will allow the Architectural Committee to . more
thoroughly review the sighting of each individual house.
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